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       Dear Friends, 

 Who in the world would have, or could have perceived in their 

wildest dreams when we met in our last meeting in the fall of 2019, 

that we’d not be able to meet together until the year 2021?!?!  We 

look forward to the time when we can get together again, hopefully 

at The Summit in Grand Prairie and enjoy the blessings of sharing 

our journeys with Myositis with one another. More details later! 

 I’m hopeful this newsletter finds you in a stable place with 

your health, especially with your own struggle with that which 

brings us all together, Myositis.  How we have missed being togeth-

er as a group and in many ways, a family.  I’m thankful for social 

media and the way in which it allows to somewhat “keep in touch”.  

Since we’ve seen you, we’ve had quite a journey with Sandi, with 

cardiac issues and pulmonary issues as well. She is now in month 

seven with a collapsed lung, and we are hopeful to get some resolu-

tion to the issue soon as we go and visit the docs at Johns Hop-

kins, in Baltimore in June.  

 Our plan is to schedule our next meeting, tentatively set for 

the second Saturday in November, which is November 13th, and 

hopefully we cam meet in our normal meeting place, but that has 

not been scheduled with the Summit folks as of this writing.  We 

WILL keep you posted as to those details and certainly hope you’ll 

mark your calendar and “save the date” for this big meeting.  We 

are hopeful to have TMA folks joining us on that day as well. The 

meeting promises to be a real reunion for us all, and a time to both 

plan for AND to cherish! 

 We have some new members of the group, 

and we welcome them to our family! We look for-

ward to meeting several new-to-the-group folks 

at our next meeting.  Know of someone who 

needs an invitation?  Please let me know. 

 All the best! 

 Don and Sandi Parks 
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2021 International  

Annual Patient Conference:  

The Power Of US! 

 

Join The Myositis Association for our 2021 International Annual Patient Conference  

“The Power of US!”.  

TMA invites you to our 3-day completely virtual experience featuring myositis specialists 

and expert presenters on everything related to myositis and its treatment. There will be edu-

cational workshops, clinical presentations, breakout sessions, networking opportunities, a 

multi-generational focus, patient and provider recognition, virtual social activities, exhibi-

tors, new conference components, a HUGE TMA Announcement, and much, much more! 

We are excited about spending this time focusing on how we are stronger together. 

 

Early Bird Registration (by June 30): $150 

General Registration: $175 
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go to myositis.org for more information 

 
MEET T.M.A.’s NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Chrissy Thornton is the new Executive Director of The Myositis Association, coming to to 

the post in January of this year.  Chrissy’s background in service to non-profit health-related 

organizations makes her a great fit for TMA. She has more than 

twenty years experience in such leadership positions.  Chrissy 

lives in Baltimore where she and her two sons, Jaden and Justin, 

actively participate in programs that provide support and opportu-

nities for those with few resources. She also has an abiding inter-

est in the arts, is an accomplished choral musician and has trav-

eled the world as a choir member. The North Texas Support Group 

welcomes Chrissy and looks forward to her being able to be our 

guest at one of our meetings soon.  The North Texas Support 

Group welcomes Chrissy Thornton to the Myositis family. 
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Please remember that this is YOUR group, not “that” group. YOU belong. By virtue of this common 

disease and daily challenges, you are the reason we travel alongside each other sharing in these 

ways. We hope you will make every effort to attend the meetings and to stay in touch via email, 

phone, or snailmail, keeping us up to date on yourself.  We not only desire to be a major help to 

you, but also to those who assist you as caregivers and supporters.  We know firsthand that our 

caregivers are our lifeline.  We hope that you find the meetings helpful as well as the newsletters 

and other support material.  We encourage you to visit 

www.myositis.org often, the official website of The Myositis 

Association, for information, tips, and links that will hopefully 

make dealing with the disease an easier thing to do.  Please 

send us suggestions, information, personal helps to share, or 

anything that might be good to include in the newsletter. 

This group exists to serve you.  So, come and be a part!  It 

will help you!  

                                    Don and Sandi Parks 

                        (903) 926-4284 mobile 
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Email: some-

COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN FOR MEETINGS 

Even though our stated meeting date is more than six months away, we 

will still practice good COVID-19 safety measures. Please note that we 

will have a meal that is pre-made, and individualized and not our normal 

sandwich and salad buffet, if we can work that out with our host venue. 

Just know that an alternative plan will be in place for several aspects of 

the meeting, including mask wearing, social distancing, and a larger space 

than what we’ve normally been accustomed.  Our small group space will 

also be affected by these safety measures.  EVEN IF YOU ARE VAC-

CINATED, these safety measures will be in force. If you have other 

suggestions, concerns, questions, or ideas, please contact Don Parks 

with those.   YOUR SAFETY and CARE are of utmost importance 

to us, and while we look forward to in-person meetings once again, vi-

rus trends and current conditions will be monitored and we will plan 

accordingly.  Stay safe, each day! We will see you in November!     DP 


